
 

 

City of Sherwood 

PLANNING COMMISSION    
Stewart Senior/Community Center 

855 N. Sherwood Boulevard 

Meeting Notice 

 

 

 

 

The Planning Commission WILL NOT  

hold a meeting on November 5, 2002. 

 

The next Regular Commission meeting 

 will be on November 19, 2002 at 7:00 PM. 

  

     

 
 

 


